
NOWSTARTINGat the PIC-A-LILLIINN

Everyone Welcome
This is a great opportunity to help keep our state lands clean. 

We are now soliciting past participants, 4-wheel drive clubs, and local and national businesses 
to contribute time and resources to make this year’s event another overwhelming success. 

Closing event will take place at 4 PM at the Pic-A-Lilli Inn. 
Contact: Jennifer.dickson@opentrailsnj.org or info@lostinthepines.com.

ALSO REMEMBERALSO REMEMBER to bring toys for the New Jersey State Park Police toy drive. 
Toys can be dropped off at the event during sign-up at the Pic-A-Lilli and will be donated to the 
Pinelands United Methodist Church for distribution to local needy children for the holidays.

NOTE: The Pine Barrens Clean-Up is not a trail-riding or off-roading event. 
Participating in the Clean-Up does not grant volunteers access to restricted areas in the Pine Barrens. 

All volunteers should abide by state park regulations and drive in street legal vehicles only. 
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